
 

 

 
NOTICE OF AWARD 

 
 
MS. ANNA MARIE M. ESCOBER  
Authorized and Designated Representative 
Power House Pest Control Services 
2422 R. Fernandez St., Gagalangin 
Tondo, Manila 
 
Dear Ms. Escober: 
 
We are pleased to notify you that your proposal for the Office Disinfection Services of 
TPB Premises from January 2022 to December 2022 in the amount of One Hundred 
Fourteen Thousand Seven Hundred Seventy-seven Pesos (PhP114,777.00), inclusive 
of all applicable taxes, is hereby accepted. You may now proceed to coordinate with 
the Project Officer, Ms. Paula Jesusa C. Granale, through mobile phone no. 
09052421073 or e-mail address paula_granale@tpb.gov.ph with regards to the 
delivery.  
 
We shall notify you once the Purchase Order and the Notice to Proceed are ready for 
issuance. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
MARIA ANTHONETTE C. VELASCO-ALLONES  
Chief Operating Officer 
Date:  
 
 
Conforme: 
 
_______________________________ 
Power House Pest Control Services 
Date:  
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